
Hi Hynes Huskies,  

 

Wow, what a start to our fourth quarter! This has been a lot for 

everyone. When the students left on Thursday, we all had the mindset 

of seeing our kiddos bright and early Monday morning. That wasn’t the 

case. We didn’t realize that Thursday was goodbye… for a while. We 

miss seeing the students with their bright smiles! We miss the daily 

routine that brought so much comfort to all of us. This is different for 

all of us, and we must accept it with a positive attitude that in the end, 

we will be okay. In the end, we will come out stronger together 

because… it takes a village to raise a child.  

 

This is not goodbye, but a see you later!  

                                                        The Kindergarten Team  


